New York State Department of Environmental Conservation Division of Environmental Permits, 4th Floor

625 Broadway, Albany, NY 12233-1750

Phone: (518) 402-9167 • Fax: (518) 402-9168

Website: www.dec.ny.gov



March 25, 2014

Peter Sanderson, Project Director The New NY Bridge Project NYS Thruway Authority 303 South Broadway, Suite 413 Tarrytown, NY 10591

Re:

The New NY Bridge - DEC Permit 3-9903-00043/00012

Permit Modification - Mitigation Item D

Dear Mr. Sanderson:

As requested in Kristine Edwards' March 21, 2014 email to me, the subject permit for the New NY Bridge is hereby modified as follows:

Mitigation Item D:

"Supplemental Habitat Replacement or Enhancement - <u>By September 24, 2014</u>, and after consultation with the Department, the Permittee will submit to the Department for its review and approval a plan for supplemental compensatory mitigation projects which have a total capital cost of \$2 million. Permittee shall implement the projects within seven years of approval of the supplemental mitigation plan."

All other terms, obligations and requirements of the permit remain as written. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Respectfully,

John J. Ferguson

Chief Permit Administrator

ecc: K. Edwards, NYSTA